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Welcome to the second edition of our bi-monthly newsletter. Junee Seniors Inc is now 
officially our legally approved name with the Department of Fair Trading. This issue provides 
you, the reader, with our facebook and webpage information. We are entering the age of 
technology cautiously, bearing in mind that the minimum age for membership is 50. 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:	
Our freshly adopted Constitution clearly identifies 
a new set of objectives for Junee Seniors Inc 
which I’d like to share with all readers. This quote 
is taken directly from our Constitution. 

“Junee Seniors Inc is established to be a charity 
whose purpose is to advance social and public 
welfare for Seniors, aged 50 and over, residing 
within and/or visiting the Junee Shire by: 

(a) Providing social activities to promote their 
physical and social well-being, 

(b) Organising activities that facilitate social 
interaction, the building of new friendships, 
and reconnecting with peers, 

(c) Promoting a sense of belonging and 
community, 

(d) Promoting life-long learning and personal 
growth, 

(e) Linking members to community engagement 
programs, 

(f) Establishing and maintaining a Club for the 
use and benefit of members, their families and 
guests, and maintaining a Clubhouse.” 

Kind regards, 
Patsy
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MEET A MEMBER	
Meet our long-standing member Marg. She 
is a member of Junee Seniors Inc and has 
served, most recently, as President and 
was Vice President for a very long time.  

She has always been an enthusiastic 
helper with any event or function requiring 
the help of the Junee Seniors Club.  

She is such a highly regarded resident of 
Junee that people stop to say hello when 
she is selling raffle tickets for us.  

Her passions have included tennis playing, 
needlework, tatting, crocheting, knitting, 
cooking and cross stitch, winning many 
prizes at the Junee Show for many years.  

Thank you, Marg, for your membership and 
friendship. 

FUNDRAISING 	
Thank you to all members who have 
graciously helped out with the selling of 
Raffle tickets.  
The prizes are a beautiful hand-made quilt, and 
two $100 cash prizes and will will be drawn on 
12th December at 1pm, out front of the 
Newsagents 

Sincere thanks to Pat Rynehart & Remax Junee 
for their generous donations.



MELBOURNE CUP CELEBRATIONS	
What a fun day we had with Bingo, a superb 
lunch, watching the Cup on the big screen 
and more Bingo. Congratulations to the ladies 
who wore their beautifully decorated hats 
(who all won a prize for their efforts). 

Watching the Melbourne Cup on the big 
screen sure was a treat. Thank you, Shirley, for 
organising the Sweeps.

BINGO	
Did you know we play Bingo every 
Monday at the Junee Senior’s Hall 
(13 Lisgar Street) arrive at 11.00am for a 
midday start?? 
And did you know that we also play Bingo 
and Euchre each 2nd and 4th Saturday of 
the month?? 

Come along and join in. $11 for 21 Games 
Bring a Plate to Share for light luncheon. 

Here is Carol calling the numbers.

UPCOMING EVENTS	
November Bus Trip cancelled 
Mon Nov 11th: Remembrance Day 
wreath laying ceremony 10:45am @ 
Junee Cenotaph with Bingo starting  
Midday at Seniors Hall. 

Sat Nov 16th: Junee Council Election 

Sat Nov 23rd: Euchre/Bingo 
Tue Dec 3rd: Christmas Luncheon at 
The Crossing Motel. 

Last Bingo for 2024 wi l l be 
Monday December 16  
First Bingo for 2025 will be Monday 
January 13, 2025.

MAINTENANCE	
Thank you to Martin and Kenny for helping 
us unblock the roof gutters. We are in the 
process of getting a regular monthly clean 
out of our gutters so there are no more 
water leaks into the building. Your help was 
much appreciated. 

WELFARE	
Our thoughts are with all members over 
the Christmas / New Year period. We trust 
that you have friendly people around you 
at this time, especially those who live alone. 

BIRTHDAYS IN NOVEMBER & DECEMBER	
Shirley M, Sue B, Marcia, Marg S, Beryl F.

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 
Would you like to celebrate Christmas 
with the Junee Seniors this year?  
Then book in with us for a fabulous lunch at 
The Crossing Motel on Tuesday 3rd December 
(11.30am for 12.00noon serving) for a 2 course, 
double roast meal, followed by sweets for just 
$35 per person.  
Contact Barb (0417 210 941) or Trish (0413 760 
606) to book in.  

Payment required with your booking. RSVP 
please at least a week in advance.
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